
Even though our students haven’t been on-site for much of the term, it’s important to remember they have 
still been very active through their remote learning packs and adjusting to different routines. Use the next two 
weeks to relax and enjoy some family time together.  
 

Reports will be uploaded to Compass today. Please take the time to read through them with your children. 
As mentioned last week there are no progression points this semester as per the Department  recommenda-
tions. However teachers have compiled some achievement comments that relate to your children’s learning 
over term one and two. If you have any comments or questions please contact your classroom teacher or 
the office. 

 

Hello Everyone,  
 

Happy and safe holidays everyone! 
 

We have come to the end of a very long and unusual term 2. I cannot thank the 
Appin Park Primary School community enough for the support and understanding 
you have shown throughout this challenging time. Never could we have imagined 
what would unfold through this first semester of 2020. However, with 
determination, resilience and a calm and collaborative approach between school 
and home we have been able to work through most issues that have arisen. Again, 
I thank our very dedicated and caring staff for their work in supporting the 
continued education and wellbeing of your children. They are very deserving of the 
next two weeks holidays, as a time to recharge and take a break.  
 

This week we have had a lot of children absent through illness. Thank you to all 
our families for heeding the advice and staying away from school and the work 
place if unwell. 
 

We have noticed that students are very tired after what has been a long term.  

Fi˛nʆ Cˉrs˛ʘ -  Pˠ˔nˌ˔pʨʕ 

 

 

Save the Date 
 

WǳƴŜ 

25 Reports available on 
Compass 

 
26 Last Day of Term.  
{ŎƘƻƻƭ ŬƴƛǎƘŜǎ ŀǘ 
нΦмрǇƳ 

 

Wǳƭȅ 
13 Term 3 Commences 
23    Chocolate Fundraiser 
        starts 
 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ 
3 School Photos 

25th June 2020   



This Week at Appin Park! 







 
 
 

Appin Park 
Primary School 

 

Enrolments for 2021  
Foundation students  
now being taken 

 
Please contact the office on 5722 1326  
for more information or to book a tour  

 

We look forward to meeting you 

 
 Find us on Facebook, visit our website or send an email 
 https://www.facebook.com/appinparkps/ 
 http://www.appinparkps.vic.edu.au/ 
 appin.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

 

LEARNING FOR LIVING  
I SHOW RESPECT, I AM RESPONSIBLE, I CARE  

https://www.facebook.com/appinparkps/
http://www.appinparkps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:appin.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

